
For the school year 2014/15 starting in September 2014 we are looking 
for students born between 1 November 1997 and 31 October 1998 to 
spend one year in Germany in our little town of Marbach.  

They will stay in local families with children the same age attending the 
same class.  

The main goal of the project is to learn about German culture and to 
learn the German language.  

The children are taught in English in all subjects. 

Knowledge of the German language is not necessary for the application. 

Deadline for the application is 21 February 2014. 

For more information and the application form visit our website  

  

 

www.ifc-marbach.de 

 

http://www.ifc-marbach.de/

